
Dear Flood Action Groups 
  

The next NFF Zoom meeting will be at 16.00 on Tuesday 27th October on the topic of 
Section 19 reports.  These reports frequently come up in discussions about flooding.  What 
are they?  Who and what are they for?  How useful are they?  How can flood risk 
communities influence and use them?  Siriol Hogg will be present on how her community 
developed an alternative S19 report and why.  Please contact Paul Cobbing at 
paul.cobbing@floodforum.org or on 07773355181 if you would like to participate 
  
Agenda 

1. Welcome and introductions 
2. Update and feedback on actions 
3. Introduction to S19 reports 
4. Presentation by Siriol Hogg 
5. Discussion 

  
Please note that we intend to use the recording function to capture the points made 
during the discussion, we hope that this will be useful to provide future information and 
guidance 
The meeting will be very informal, but as there are quite a lot of people we will need a few 
rules: 

1. Please don’t share this invitation with anyone.  This will stop the meeting from 
being overwhelmed and will also help prevent it being hacked. If you would think 
that someone would like to join the meeting please email or call me. 

2. Please use the mute button when you are not speaking so as to prevent extraneous 
noise from getting in the way 

3. It is important that everyone gets a chance to speak, so please keep your 
comments brief.  If there is something that you particularly want to say, please use 
the “Reaction” button to indicate to me that you want to speak.  In addition, you can 
make comments or ask questions using the chat option.  If you are on the phone, 
unmute your handset and let me know that you wish to speak.  With the increasing 
numbers we also need to make sure that people’s questions and comments are to 
the point.  My apologies if I cut you short, but I will try to make the discussion as 
balanced as possible 

4. The meeting will last 1.5 hours 
  
Many thanks 
  

Paul Cobbing 
  
Chief Executive 
National Flood Forum 
Old Snuff Mill Warehouse 
Park Lane 
Bewdley 
Worcestershire 
DY12 2EL 
  
  0777 3355 181 
  01299 403101 
  paul.cobbing@floodforum.org.uk 
  www.floodforum.org.uk 

mailto:paul.cobbing@floodforum.org
mailto:paul.cobbing@floodforum.org.uk
http://www.floodforum.org.uk/


 
  
Supporting and representing flood risk communities 
  
Registered Charity No. 1121642 A Company Ltd. by Guarantee No. 4349401 
  
 


